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Health Care partner Kenya Woodruff is scheduled to co-present the program "Pandemic Relief
Dollars: To Whom Much is Given, Much is Expected" on April 7, 2021. The program is part of the
32nd Annual Health Law Conference presented by the University of Texas at Austin School of Law.
The program will provide an overview various pandemic relief funding bills, including the CARES Act.
Presenters also plan to discuss the variety of funding pools, attestation requirements, loan
repayments, waivers, and frequently asked question guidance issued from government agencies
associated with COVID-19 relief funding.

Learn more about the 32nd Annual Health Law Conference.
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For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.

Kenya S. Woodruff
+1.214.765.3677
kenya.woodruff@katten.com
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